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Sheppard Mullin Receives 2024 “Excellence in Pro Bono Service”
Award

Legal Services for Children
05.30.2024

Legal Services for Children (LSC) has honored Sheppard Mullin with the “Excellence in Pro Bono Service Award”
in recognition of the firm's commitment to pro bono work benefiting children in the greater San Francisco
community.

LSC is a nonprofit organization that provides free representation to Bay Area children and youth who require
legal assistance. LSC's team of attorneys, legal advocates and social workers offer legal support in crucial
capacities including guardianship, foster care, education and immigration.

Sheppard Mullin was presented with this award during LSC’s awards ceremony on May 30, 2024, at the Westin
St. Francis in San Francisco.
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